
NP	Steering	group	report	to	Parish	Council	3rd	March	2014	

The	following	was	reported	verbally	to	the	parish	council	meeting	by	A	D	Clements:	

Steering	Group	Membership.	Parish	councillors	were	reminded	that	at	a	previous	parish	council	
meeting	it	was	agreed	that	NP	steering	group	membership	needs	to	be	approved	by	the	parish	
council.	Allan	Clements	informed	the	PC	that	Mary	Walsh	wished	to	join	the	steering	group	and	had	
asked	Mary	to	make	a	proposal	to	the	next	parish	council	meeting.		

Designated	area	status.	The	steering	group	when	taking	into	account	the	feedback	from	the	public	
meetings	held	in	each	of	the	wards	is	proposing	that	the	designated	area	should	include	the	wards	
of	Gisburn	Forest	and	Bolton	by	Bowland	but	exclude	the	ward	of	Sawley.	

The	steering	group	also	discussed	the	possibility	of	communicating	further	with	Sawley	residents	and	
this	will	be	discussed	at	the	PC	meeting.					


